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Department:
A lture, Forestr d Fishe
ey MEMORANDUM
TO: FROM:
Director: Animal Health Director: VPH
Private Bag X138
Attention: Dr. G. De Klerk PRETORIA,0001
Telephone: (012) 319-7688
Enquiries: Mr. Johan du Preez
Fax number: (012) 329 7218
E-mail: JohanDP
Your ref: Ref: 1/3/21/1 Meat Safety Act
Dated: Date: 19 December 2012

REQUEST TO PLACE REPORT OF THE IMI WORKING-GROUP ON WEB SITE FOR PUBLIC INFORMATION AND
COMMENTS

The minister has given permission that the report of the IMI Working-group, setting out proposals
for independent meat inspection, may be publicized for public comment and consultation with
stakeholders.

The Directorate will arrange through Legal Services to place a notice in the Gazette to announce
that the report of the working group is now available for comments on our website.

It is planned to announce the specific web link leading the public directly to the report, but if you
have a better method of making the navigation process more user friendly we will be most grateful.
Whatever method used to present this to the public, must be made clear in the notice that is to be
gazetted.

Thanking you in anticipation.
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(Acting) Director:VPH
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